
 
 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
This year we would like to o5er you the opportunity to provide The Galley your credit card to keep on 
file to make your dining experience a smoother process. 
 
Please scan the below QR code for instructions and set up. 

 

 
We look forward to an amazing week of sailing, 
 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Lauren Hodgins / Lori Vaughan 
Co-Directors International Optimist Regatta 


